
 

 

25 September 2024 
 

Individual/Family photographs 
Thursday 24th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The school photographer will be in school on Thursday 24th October to take the children’s individual 
photos.    
 

Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform on this day – no P.E. 
kits. 
 
We are pleased to state that we are able to offer family photographs. Please click here to complete the 
request by Monday 14th October. 
 
Please note, we are only able to offer family photos for siblings that attend Sandringham Primary 
School and we cannot include cousins etc…  
 
Family photos will only be taken when requested on the above-mentioned form.  
 
Image proofs of all photos will be sent home with the children once received. If you are a separated 
family and require a copy of an order form, please email admin@sandringham.elp.org.uk ASAP to 
request this.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr C Metcalfe 
Principal  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmeHUh9ARAZP_Sh1gxNnrrSvPgQ19CKOTflZbN03q_3CCuPg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:admin@sandringham.

